
Administrative Vice Chair Report for VSI - October 2, 2009 

 

1     Walter Smith and David Strider are working on Bylaws review.   They will set up a Task Force, to 

include at least one athlete and one coach.  Walter will obtain the USA-Swimming template for the LSC 

(VSI) Bylaws. 

 2     To date, sanction numbers have been assigned to 19 VSI LSC meets.  In addition, one Time Trial, 2 

YMCA meets, and 2 non-VSI meets have been approved. 

3   At the National USA-S Convention, David attended the National Safety Committee risk management 

workshop, the Safety Committee meeting, the Officials Committee meeting, the Cultural Diversity 

Committee meeting, and the Governance Committee meeting.   The Safety Committee for USA-S had 

approximately 1,100 “Report of Safety Occurrence” forms received, which is significantly less than 

expected for a swimmer base of 280,000 swimmers.   

4   Facilitation of USA-S certified officials who wish to judge for high school meets.  The USA-S official 

only has to pick up the high school rule book and remit a fee of $6.00.  If the USA-S official desires 

insurance for the VHSL venues, then the USA-S official needs to remit a total of $29, and take the test 

(currently on-line). 

Respectfully submitted, 

David Strider, RN, CCRN, MSN, ACNP 

 

 

                


